
Journey into 2025
February 7-9, 2025

Camp Asbury, Hiram Ohio

It has been several years since we have done a shamanic journey workshop. The focus is to

do several drum or rattle journeys interspersed with a few guided mediations. In this

workshop we will focus on your issues and concerns about moving into 2025.

Who Should Come

This is an open workshop so spiritual explorers or those seeking deeper understanding of

themselves are welcome.

Create your Space

Each person is encouraged to bring whatever stones or crystals that feel appropriate or

necessary to support your process. Comfortable chairs and blankets to support you are

suggested.

Meals

Dinner will be served on Friday night, Saturday- breakfast, lunch and dinner, Sunday

breakfast and lunch

When and Where to Come

Registration will begin at 12:00 PM on Friday, the 7
th

at Camp Asbury. The workshop will



begin Friday at 3:00 pm running into the night, Sat-all day and into the evening, and Sunday

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. The workshop will be held at Camp Asbury, 10776 Asbury Rd., Hiram

Ohio 44234.

For further information, kindly email Lisa Roll Kayser, kayseroll23@gmail.com or

herb@onewhitehorsestanding.com

What to Pay

The fee for the workshop is $395 if paid by January 10th. If paid after the 10th, the fee

is $495. Payments can be made via Check, PayPal or Zelle.

If paying by check, send a check, payable to Herb Stevenson, 9796 Cedar Road, Novelty,

Ohio 44072. Once paid-in-full you will receive info on your stay at Camp Asbury.

Due to the workshop focus and the unique facilities, the attendance will be limited to 21

people.

Herb Stevenson

http://www.onewhitehorsestanding.com
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